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EECERDAED Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Corrective Action, Hazeltine Mine, M-2004-031

Connie Davis <connie.davis@aggregate-us.com> Fri, Jan 5, 2018 at 2:59 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Cc: Michael Refer <mike.refer@aggregate-us.com>, Tim Flanagan <t_flanagan@fsf-law.com>, Tom Hesemann
<tom.hesemann@tetratech.com>, Joel Bolduc <joel.bolduc@aggregate-us.com>

Hello Jared- please see attached letter response which explains the reasons for missing data for SG-2 and HZMW-2.

Connie

[Quoted text hidden]

Connie N. Davis

Land Manager, Land and Environment
Aggregate Industries US

Aggregate Industries - WCR, Inc.

P. O. Box 337231

Greeley, CO 80633

Phone: 970-396-5252

Email: connie.davis@aggregate-us.com
www.aggregate-us.com

A member of the Holcim Group

This email is confidential and intended only for the use of the above named addressee. If you have received this email in error, please delete it immediately
and notify us by email or telephone.
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January 4, 2018 A

AGGREGATE

Mr. Jared Ebert INDUSTRIES
Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re:  Permit No. M-2004-031 — Hazeltine Mine - 112¢
Corrective Action Response

Dear Jared:

In the Division’s report of its November 8. 2017 inspection at the Hazeltine Mine, Availability of
Records was cited as a problem with regard to missing or incomplete data for HZMW-2 and SG-
2 for monitoring year 2017 as submitted with the 2017 annual report. The available data for
these two monitoring points was submitted with the annual report.

Data for SG-2 from January through July 2017 was not available because the gauge had to be
temporarily removed following the December 12, 2016 monitoring event to accommodate
construction of the Orr Drain. A new gauge was re-installed and monthly monitoring resumed in
August 2017. Monthly monitoring is now on-going.

As noted on the data sheet for HZMW-2, that monitoring well was inaccessible. Data was
collected in June 2016; however, following those monitoring events, it was determined that
access to the monitoring well was not safe. Aggregate and its consultants are working towards
determining a solution for providing safe access and monitoring of that well will resume when
safe access can be achieved.

Very truly yours,
Connie N. Davis
Land Manager

Aggregate Industries
West Central Region, Inc.
1687 Cole Boulevard, Suite 300
Golden, CO 80401
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